
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Week ending Friday 18th June 2021 
 

Our learning this week 
This week in English, we have been practising our WAGOLL ‘Kassim and the 
Ferocious Dragon’, a suspense story! We have also recapped how to write a list of 
things that are separated with a comma and how to use an apostrophe to show 
possession. In Maths, we’ve continued with our height and length topic, using the 
four operations to answer measurement questions, solve word problems involving 
centimetres and metres and we ended our week with a short assessment of the 
skills learned.  
 
 
Summer weather  
Although the weather is now a little cooler, please remember to send your child 
with a water bottle each day. Also, we had some heavy showers over lunchtime 
today and a number of children had come to school without any sort of coat! 
This meant that those children had to remain under the small covered area in 
the playground, rather than being able to play freely with their friends. Please 
don’t rely on the day’s weather forecast as this can be so changeable!   
 
 
 
 
 
 


